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Dear sir 
It should be mandatory that mining companies lodge monies with the State mines
 department prior to operations. This is held for restoration/resusitation of the mine
 environment in the event of bankruptcy/closure/abandonment. 
I was of the understanding this was the case decades ago. Needs to be re-introduced as tax
 payers are fed up with the toxic legacy left behind. 
Not good enough.
Regards
Tess McGilp 
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